
“We have never made 
the time to sit and 

talk about [our son’s] 
hearing loss the way 
we did yesterday, so 

it was actually a great 
experience and pretty 
eye opening for us.”

-Mother of child with confirmed 
hearing loss



What is MinneStories? 
We record and share families’ stories about their 
own, personal experience of being impacted 
by newborn screening. Through the power of 
storytelling, we seek to inspire hope and build 
community through shared experiences.

Why would you want my MinneStory? 
Every family has a unique story to tell, especially families 
of children with a condition that can be identified 
through newborn screening. Your story may be what 
another family needs to hear to feel empowered, 
strengthened, and hopeful.

Everyone has a story to tell. We want yours! 
Contact us at health.minnestories@state.mn.us

Get social with us!
Follow us @mnhealth

#MinneStories

I hope that 
other families 

can feel at ease after 
listening to our story, and 
just stay positive and live 
your life like normal.”
-Mother of a child with cystic fibrosis
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